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GRADUATE COUNCIL 
AMENDMENT TO THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF AUGUST 26, 2020 

VIA E-BUSINESS 
 

 
 
The GC met via e-business to consider faculty application for Dr. Britney Schneider. 
 
By consensus, the committee voted to approve the faculty application of Dr. Britney Schneider. 
 
 
 
Submitted by:                                       
Candace Arnold 
 
 
                              
 Dr. Wendy Darby, Chairperson                           Date 

9/28/2020


